

Mr. Elliott By email

7 February 2018 Our ref: IR225471

Dear Mr Elliott

Thank you for your request for information received on 10 January 2018. This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Please see the attached documents which provide the information you require. I can also advise that 130 miles of roads will be resurfaced by May 2018.

Please note that we do not hold data related to Transport for London resurfacing. Please contact TfL to request any information they may hold. You can contact them here: https://tfl.gov.uk/corporate/transparency/

I hope this information is useful. If you are dissatisfied with the way in which your Freedom of Information request has been dealt with you can request an internal review. Tell us why you are unhappy with our response within 40 working days, and it will be looked at afresh. We will aim to provide you with our review response within 20 working days.

Freedom of Information London Borough of Lambeth P.O. Box 734 Winchester S023 5DG

If you remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the review you have a further right to appeal to the Information Commissioner, who regulates the implementation of the Freedom of Information Act. The Commissioner can be contacted at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF Enquiry line: 0303 123 1113

Thank you for your interest in Lambeth Council.

Yours sincerely